Albuquerque Nursery School
1423 Wyoming Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87112
(505) 298-7547
OCTOBER 2021 PARENT NEWSLETTER
Dear Families,
“GET CAUGHT UP IN A GOOD BOOK!”  is the caption of our new bulletin board in the front office.  We are asking parents to send in photos of their child and a book they enjoy.  Photos can be emailed or hand delivered.  We will then add them into the web of our board.  We look forward to seeing all of their favorites!
Next Friday, October 29, 2021, we will be having our Fall Parties.  Children are welcome to wear a child friendly costume. Please know that we will play, eat, and party through out the day.  It is important to know that we cannot guarantee the condition of the costume at the end of our fun filled day.  On the front door is a sign-up sheet for treats and snacks.  If your child would like to bring in a food item for party day, please notify a staff member at drop off or pick up time.  Ideally, we would like to have individually wrapped food items.  We must avoid foods that could present a choking hazard, such as grapes, carrots, and popcorn.  Due to food allergies, we require that all food be store bought and brought in the original packaging unopened.  Our school is a nut free facility.  School age parties will be scheduled for 4:00 PM.  Parties for all other ages will be at 10:00 AM on the 29th.  
In August we sent out a packet of forms that we are required to update yearly.  Thank you to all of our families that have been able to return these packets.  If your packet has not been returned, we ask that you get it in to us as soon as possible.  We do have additional packets available from an office staff member if your family needs one.  Please know that some of these forms are time sensitive.  The most urgent at this time is the Income Eligibility Form.  We must have this form returned to our school no later than Wednesday, Oct. 27, 2021.  Please know that if this form has not been returned by this date, we will ask that it be completed prior to your child’s next day of attendance.  A copy of this form has been included with this newsletter.  
Though the weather is getting cooler, our school will try to have outside play as often as possible.  Depending on the time of day, jackets may be necessary.  We ask that parents label jackets, coats, gloves, and hats.  This will help us find the appropriate owner to items left on the playground.  
Albuquerque Nursery School is holding a coat drive.  Items collected will be donated to the Barrett House.  The Barrett House provides shelter and support services to women and children experiencing homelessness.  If your family would like to donate new or gently used coats, please drop them off with an office staff member.  The final day for donations will be Wednesday, December 1, 2021.  
Thank you for allowing us to care for your child.  As always, please feel free to come to us with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,
Albuquerque Nursery School

